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Hello, I’m Rose Stevens from Dundee, Oregon 

I strongly oppose HB 2548. This bill strips away basic rights from Oregon Farmers. 

  And hands over power to unelected bureaucrats, 

Is anti-farmer, anti-business and flat out wrong.  

I’d like the government to keep their hands off our farmers. We all have to eat to live.  

Kill this bill.  

Thank you 


